
 

DUPAGE HOUSING AUTHORITY 

NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING FOR THE FYB2023 ANNUAL PLAN 

 
The DuPage Housing Authority (DHA) will conduct a public hearing on its Public 
Housing Agency Annual Plan for the Fiscal Year beginning July 1, 2023. The hearing 
will take place at 9:00 a.m. on Wednesday, March 1, 2023, at the main office at 711 
East Roosevelt Road, Wheaton, Il. Copies of the Annual Plan are posted on the DHA 
website, www.dupagehousing.org. Anyone requiring special accommodations should 
contact the DHA office at 630.690.3555. The public comment period begins February 
1, 2023, with written comments accepted until 4:30 pm on March 13, 2022. Comments 
by interested citizens can be mailed/dropped off at 711 E. Roosevelt Road, Wheaton, 
IL 60187. 
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